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2023-2024 First Quarter

A Letter from Principal Wardle

Bison Parents and Guardians, 

Welcome to the 2023-24 school 
year! I trust you had time to be 

with family and friends, and experience new things this 
summer. We have been working hard to get ready for 
your student this fall, and can’t wait to get started! 

If you’ve driven by BG on Arlington Heights Road, you 
may have wondered if you came to the right school, 
with all of the banners and welcome signs for Wheel-
ing High School. This summer Buffalo Grove hosted 
Wheeling as their building was completely shut down 
with no electricity for some major infrastructure work. 
It has been great to get to know their Admin and Sup-
port staff more these past several weeks. We were 
also able to meet many of their coaches and athletes 
as we hosted multiple Wheeling summer camps on 
top of our own. BGHS has been busy this summer!  
 
We are excited to welcome over 20 new staff in all 
kinds of positions this year. Our orientation for all staff 
starts with creating a sense of belonging for our stu-
dents, and I hope that your student feels this each and 
every day they come to BG. 

If you are looking for information about school, and 
what to expect, I would encourage you to take a look 
at our Student and Parent Handbook. Also, our 
Academic Pathways Guide gives a great overview 
of all of the courses and areas of study that we offer.  

Get Involved
WE WANT PARENTS to get involved! In fact, we need 
you! There are several opportunities to get involved: 
Buffalo Grove Parent Association (BGPA), Bison 
Boosters, Buffalo Grove Instrumental Associa-
tion (BGIA), Friends of the Orchestra (FOTO) and 
Choral Guild. 

Here is an overview of some important 1st quarter 
dates:
 
Thursday, August 31st - Open House
September 4th - Labor Day
September 25th - Non-Attendance Day
September 26th - 29th - Homecoming Week
October 13th - Last day of First Quarter
 
Looking forward to another great year in 2023-2024. 
Working together, we will have a great year of learning 
and fun.  

#OneBG,

https://www.d214.org/Page/712
https://il50000680.schoolwires.net/cms/lib/IL50000680/Centricity/Domain/640/D214-AcademicGuidebook-032223.pdf
https://buffalogrovehspa.membershiptoolkit.com/
https://www.d214.org/Page/3465
https://www.d214.org/Page/3465
https://sites.google.com/view/band-volunteers-bgia
https://sites.google.com/view/band-volunteers-bgia
https://www.d214.org/domain/121
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ACCP4urHAPH5U5GspKo6wD4DV3U0awCG/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19bRI7UTmCXfpfPuzhSuzwDm0o-bNX-IC/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19XqX4rXfM9_yG8OXi0hiHwsp4Oju2LjJ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19rQe2BEG3V3rJuqhpEN7VZ47sVHEQs5W/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AYQM0uhcQmH-aclXs2t1LisC8o5HnAlj/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19SJ_7w7F4Kmor6SF7kAdwYVxoSwDyebj/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19aqbcjJRzvr75fWErekClDH2Hicglm0Y/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AAxNjFn9pnAYNM4zFCrk6RuFJmu1LrYL/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19YPmfT37Ktm-zkHNjH2oPVSt8xfOcVie/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19a1gbWB9PAYKWjy8oaB8DwfuU_lI4qEw/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19vLoXQcDWOy0Vju8LlbRjDZ153OfuwAa/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19am6oKGZMbI9r78WMvIDgwJYC92PBw4Y/view?usp=sharing
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